
From: Eugenie A Jenkins < >  
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 11:04 AM 
To: Customer Service (Internet) < > 
Subject: PJM Interconnection 
 
 
To the Board of Managers , 
 
I and my family live in Baltimore.  Everyday we breathe the air polluted by the coal-fired power plant 
managed by PJM Interconnection.  We are asking, demanding, if the truth be told, that you all as 
managers do your job and conform to the requests made by Governor Moore, the Federal Energy 
Regulatory Commission, the National Caucus of Environmental Legislators was well as many others, to 
speed up the transmission expansion.  Everyone in PJM company knows what needs to be done and we 
are certain you are capable of executing the transmission process in a timely manner.  You do not need 
to take it for a rehearing, even if it is “overly prescriptive”.  Just accommodate and do it ASAP.   
 
We all have children, grandchild, nieces and nephews who will have to live in this world after we move 
on to the next.  Can we please leave this earth in a state of livability?  It isn’t just about Baltimore folks—
it is the entire earth we are living on that is at stake here.  So please do your jobs and get the grid 
expanded. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Eugenie Jenkins 
Brin Holmes 
Lucy Holmes 
Justin Walters 
Baltimore, MD  
 
PS. Even if you have no concerns for the viability of the planet, the company's obfuscating and delaying 
are bad press.  In addition, this delaying tactic is putting the company in jeopardy of lawsuits.  You would 
be remiss as managers not to see this and act on it. 
 


